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NOTICE

Sub: Commencement Ceremony of the Vt Convocation on Monday, O8~~ January, 2024

Dear Student

The commencement ceremony of the 15t Convocation of the VVWU will be held on Monday, gth

January, 2024, in the Shivgauri Hall, Vanita Vishram, Surat. On behalf of the WWU, we are
happy to invite you for the Vt Convocation Ceremony.

The ceremony will take place in the Shivgauri Hall, Vanita Vishram, Surat. starting from 11:00
a. m.

The “UTTARIVA” will be issued to the students from university office on 6tui January, 2024 10:00
a.m. to 04:00 p.m. & gth January, 2024 between 07:30 a.m. to 09:00 a.m. on showing of the
University Identity card. The Uttariya will NOT be issued after the due date and time.

The student should wear traditional Indian garments in (Maroon Sari or Maroon Kurta — White
Salwar) and the Uttariya which will be provided by the University. The degree recipients should
wear proper footwear (not crocs).

The students are required to report at the Shivgauri Hall at 09:45 a.m. sharp on 8th January,
2024. The detailed schedule shall be uploaded on the University Website.

The following important points may please also be noted:

1. The University Identity card is mandatory for entry to the convocation ceremony. The
students without University Identity card will not be permitted to participate in the
Convocation Ceremony.

2. Students without Uttariya will not be permitted to participate in the Convocation
Ceremony.

3. The Uttariya shall be retained by the student as a souvenir.

4. No personal photography/video shooting will be allowed in the Hall. University has
made arrangements for photographs and a copy will be provided to you free of cost.
Photographs can be downloaded from the university website
(https://vvwusurat.ac.in/students-corner/convocation/).

The students are instructed to check the University website for updates.

All articipating students


